
Photo competition
- Celebrating Nature at Cemex EMEA sites

On 22 April we celebrateEarth Day.

It is a great opportunity to look at the 
nature around us and appreciateits richness.

The natural world knows no boundaries. Living organisms can be found everywhere, even 
where we least expect themand Cemex plants are noexception in this respect.

Look around you - you are bound to see many organisms belonging to the world of flora and fauna in your 
workplaces. Each of them contributes to unique ecosystems, making our natural environment more diverse. 
At Cemex, we understand that such an abundance of living organisms is of great value, which is why we
continuously improve our environmental management and biodiversity standards, carry out educational
activities, thus actively supporting biodiversity at our sites.

We encourage you to capture this diverse world in photographs and submit your work to the 
Nature Photography Competition, which we are organising for the second time in 2024.

We are accepting your photographs until 20 September. Please submit your photos capturing 
images of wildlife and habitats at any Cemexsite – send by email using the email
sean.cassidy@cemex.com address and with your contact details and very brief
description. Maximum of three images per person, with afile resolution up to 5 MB, typical
of any smart phone.

Judging will be undertaken by an independent panel and the best entries will be awarded 
a prize. We are also keen to present them to a wider audience on our communication channels, 
promoting the diverse natural world that we can enjoy at our facilities.

Detailed information about the competition can be found in the competition rules attached to
this message. For more details you can also ask your local Sustainability team.

COMPETITION IS OPEN FROM 22ND APRILTO20TH SEPTEMBER 2024 
ALL PHOTOS SUBMITTED ARE LIKELY TO BE USED IN OUR INTERNAL AND EXTERNAL 

COMMUNICATIONS CHANNELS.

PLEASE SEE RULES, TERMS AND CONDITIONS AS ATTACHED.


